
 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will 

have a public availability session on Wednesday, August 

31, 2016 from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM at the EPA Vieques 

office located at Vieques Office Park, Carr. #200, km 

0.4, Vieques, P.R. 00765. The purpose of this session is 

to provide an opportunity to the public interested in the 

proposed remedy at the General Electric facility located 

in Vieques. An EPA representative will be available 

during the session to explain the activities and talk to 

interested community members.  

 

 

 

Scan to add to your calendar. 

Scan to add the contact information of Jesse 

Avilés, EPA project manager. 

Scan to access the facility’s webpage at EPA website. . 

https://www3.epa.gov/region02/waste/fsgeviequ.htm  

https://www3.epa.gov/region02/waste/fsgeviequ.htm

